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Transcript


‘Phone
Chancery 8191
	Ext.  28						[redacted]

							March 2nd. 1939


J.B. Whelan. Esq,.

[redacted]


Dear Mr. Whelan,

		I send you herewith a list of names which includes three
paid up members of the League who are living in your Branch area,
and also those who were recommended to us in the initial stages
as being sympathisers with the movement.

		You may know some of the latter already or they may have
attended the meeting on February the 13th or the 20th, but it
would be well to get in touch with any who have not yet joined
so that they could attend your next meeting and become members.
You realise the importance of course of enlarging your membership
as quickly as possible as the success of our big meeting will
depend on it.

		Perhaps you will also send to this office the membership
forms which have already been signed as we are at present issuing
all receipts from here. We would also like a short report of the
meetings of the 13th and 20th February with a list of the officers
and suggestions that were put forward about the organisation of
the League. Don’t hesitate to get in touch with us if you
think we can help you in any way.

				Regards,

					Yours faithfully,


					Hon. Assistant Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
